
 

June 26, 2025 
 
RE: Addendum #1 
BID #25.108 Site Improvements at Bennett Kew 
 
To All Bidders,  
 
The District will extend the Request For Clarification. The new deadline will be Monday July 7, 
2025 at 10 AM. All questions must be sent via email to christopher.diaz@inglewoodusd.com. 
RFI’s sent on or before the new deadline will be answered by Thursday July 10, 2025.  
 
BID specifications and drawings can be found at the following link : 
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1LB3BlVRxvTxVlLPrlvMbircUou-uYis-?usp=sharing  
(The link is also on page 4 of the BID documents).  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Christopher Diaz 
Director of Purchasing  
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